
 
                21st May 2021 

School News   

 
A message from Mrs. Denham 

 
We have priced up the cost of a skip. We need to move some unwanted wood from the school premises. The cost to 

do this is excessive. If any parent has the facility to help us and take the wood to the tip for us, we would be very 

grateful. If you can help please contact the school office for more details. 

 

Reminder next Friday 28th May a non-pupil day. 

 

School News 
 
A child in Lyn class has lost their size 9-11 school sweat shirt. Please can you check that your child has not taken it 
home by mistake. 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

28th May 2021    Non Pupil Day 
 
31st May to 4th June 2021  Half Term 
 
29th June 2021    New Intake visit 9.00 to 12 noon 
 
1st July 2021    Sports Day 
 
7th July 2021    New Intake visit 9.00 to 1.45 
 
14th July 2021    New Intake visit 9.00 to 3.00 
 
21st July 2021    Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 2.00pm 
 
23rd July 2021    Last Day of Term 

 
 
 

 
 

Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

  
 
http://www.primaryschoolsnorthdevon.co.
uk/website 
 
email: brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
 
Telephone: 01598 710337 

Bratton Fleming School 

is a NO NUT Zone 

 

mailto:brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk


PTA News 
 

Sports day: 
The school’s sports day will be held on Thursday 1st July at Bratton Fleming Sport’s Club. Traditionally, friends and 
family of the school children very kindly donate a delicious Pavlova to be purchased on the day; with all proceeds 
going towards to school. So we are on the lookout for anyone who will be able to help. More details to follow.   
 
Village jumble walk: 
Unfortunately, the village jumble walk had to be postponed due to the weather last Sunday 16th. We are hoping that 
the sunshine will come back soon and a new date will be confirmed. The PTA will be running a stall; we will give 
you more details about this when we know more.  
 
Millennium Green Playpark: 
The Parish Council have been in touch and need the children of Bratton Fleming Schools help!  
They would like to know what play equipment the younger children (0 – 8years approx.) would like/need in the 
millennium green playpark. Over half term, a sheet will be sent home with the children to complete. They would 
really appreciate all your ideas. So thank you in advance. These sheets can be handed in, in a tray on the front 
door step of the school.   

 
 

Community News 
Bratton Fleming Pre-School 
This week at Pre-School we have been looking at one of our favourite books, ‘Dear Zoo.’ The children love animals 
and we have spent time each day discussing the story. We planned some activities around this where the children 
have enjoyed a fabulous tuff tray full of animal adventures, made pop up animal cards, pretended to be different 
animals and even baked breadstick snakes, yummy! Some of us have used Lego to build animal houses, others 
played group games whilst practising sharing and turn taking. Outside we have enjoyed driving the vehicles around 
avoiding the road works and chalking on the floor. 
 


